
Participant portal - quick and easy
industry transactions all in one place

?

The NSW Standards of Dress have now been
updated to include the new GRNSW polo
shirts and the option to wear tailored, black
or navy dress shorts at all race meetings. 

Contact your club about ordering your free
GRNSW polo shirt or order online at
https://www.thedogs.com.au/the-
dogs/merchandise. Participants who do not
have a GRNSW polo shirt, please see the
Chair for an exemption to continue wearing
a white polo shirt.

To view the Standards of Dress in full 
visit our website:
www.gwic.nsw.gov.au/rulesandpolicies

Why did you decide to get involved in
greyhound racing?
I was born into it and I love the dogs.

What has been your biggest achievement in
greyhound racing so far?
I handled my first winner at the gardens with my
mum's bitch Sweet Creature. And also being the
youngest staff member to work at a track,
thanks to Rex for having the confidence in me to
let me join the team at Wauchope.

What do you love most about greyhound
racing?
The thing I love most about greyhound racing is
my dogs and helping people with their dogs as
well.

Greyhound Welfare & Integrity Commission

The Inside Rail

DID YOU
KNOW ?

From 15 February 2023 all transfer
transactions completed with GWIC 
over the phone will be charged a
$20 transaction fee.

The $20 fee was introduced in 2019
although has not been charged in
recent years due to COVID-19.

Participants can complete transfers
online for free at any time. 
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From the 
Stewards' Box

UPDATED DRESS CODE

$20 FEE FOR COMPLETING
TRANSFERS OVER THE PHONE

HOW TO....

NSW Next
Generation

Ellouise Maguire| 14
Associate Race Official

This March, GWIC and GRNSW 
are teaming up and visiting tracks
across the state.
 
For track visit dates and locations, visit
www.gwic.nsw.gov.au/trackvisits

Apply for a duplicate ID card

Online at www.gwic.nsw.gov.au/registration/greyhound-applications-and-
notifications/lost,-stolen-or-damaged-id-cards
By completing a Duplicate Identification Card application form.

If you have lost, damaged or had your participant or greyhound identification
card stolen, you can apply for a replacement:

The fee for a duplicate identification card is $15. You may be eligible for a free
replacement if your card has been lost or stolen.

Need assistance? Contact the Registration & Welfare team on 13 49 42 (13 GWIC).

Visit the GWIC website, download and complete
the Return to Race Health and Fitness Certificate.
Contact GWIC to book your preferred time and
location of the trial.
Arrive 30 minutes before kenneling with the
Return to Race Health and Fitness Certificate.

1.

2.

3.

HOW TO COMPLETE A RETURN TO RACE TRIAL:


